
From: Front Desk on behalf of General
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application NYM/2018/0177/FL
Date: 08 May 2018 10:38:48

-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen Fawthrop 
Sent: 04 May 2018 13:56
To: General
Subject: Planning application NYM/2018/0177/FL

Regarding application NYM/2018/0177/FL

We would like to support the above application. Demand for refreshments in Bay often appears to exceed
availability, and therefore the tea hut would be a welcome addition to the many visitors whom the current local
businesses rely on.
The visual/environmental impact looks to be minimal, as long as sufficient efforts are made to not only provide
sufficient bins but efficient removal of extra litter incurred.

Alistair Alderson, Stephen Fawthrop    Browside Farm Ravenscar

Sent from my iPad

mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=NYMNP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=FRONTDESK
mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GENERAL
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk



